
 

Mirage Heights 

Swim Season is Drawing to a Close… 
 

The good news is that the pool will be undergoing 

repairs and maintenance between the dates of 

November 14th  

And November 20th! 
 

The pool will be closed during this time to be 

drained, repaired, 

handrails relocated, and pool deck 

repairing/repainting. 
 

Please be aware of extra activity and 

workers/equipment 

Around the pool area while the work is being done. 
 

Thank you for your patience during this temporary 

closure.   


